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May 5, 1995

MAILINGS TO THE BOARD OF
GOVERNORS
May 5, 1995 TO: BOARD OF GOVERNORS No. 49-95 RE: Mailings to the Board of Governors
______________________________________________________________________________ ACTION
REQUESTED As Dick Pogue reported at the May 3, 1995 meeting, there has been a steady
increase over the years in the number of Institute mailings to the Board of Governors. While
most of the feedback we have received from Governors has been favorable, we are
concerned about the volume. To help us shape our future mailing policy for Governors,
please complete the attached questionnaire and return it by May 25, 1995. Matthew P. Fink
President
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